
 

Give Kindy the Tick 

Starting school is an important milestone in your child's life.  

The transition to Prep is a critical time, both exciting and challenging, and a positive start 
supports your child’s confidence and ongoing learning success. 

Transition statements contain valuable information about your child's learning and 
development at kindergarten as well as suggestions for supporting their continued learning 
at school. 

Kindergarten teachers develop the transition statement in November with input from 
parents/carers and children.  

When shared with the new school, transition statements assist us in planning for the 
continuity of learning and wellbeing of your child. 

If your child attended a kindergarten program ensure you tick the kindergarten box in the 
previous education activity section on the school enrolment form. This will help us to 
understand your child’s prior learning experiences. 

Together, let’s make the big moves smaller. 

www.qld.gov.au/startingschool 
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